
From: Jade Scanlon   
Sent: 03 September 2023 11:20 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Section 62A Planning Application: S62A/2023/0019 Land to the north of Roseacres, 
between Parsonage Road  
 
Dear Sir/madam  
 
Further to proposed planning application :  
 
 

Section 62A Planning Application: 
S62A/2023/0019 Land to the north of 
Roseacres, between Parsonage Road 
and Smiths Green Lane, Takeley, 
Essex, CM22 6NZ (Land known as Bull 
Field, Warish Hall Farm, Takeley, 
Essex) 
 
Please please please don’t allow for this, or any further, builds to happen. Our little village has gone 
through so much and can’t cope with more and more houses. This once quiet, green and beautiful 
village is now becoming a concrete city. Our animals are being pushed out, our beautiful landscapes 
are being destroyed, the roads are so full, noisy and dangerous and it’s such a shame. We have more 
than enough new homes now. Enough is enough.  
 
Regards 
Jade  
 
 
 




